
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
 
The College has recently had the pleasure of working with Craig to produce a Digital Honour 
Board for our Reception area.  
 
Craig and his team at Instorevision reproduced a digital form of our original board using 
photographs, and the result is spectacular.  
 
The process was made very easy from start to finish and the Honour Board is very user 
friendly. 
 
I highly recommend Instorevision for any project of this nature. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Victor Bradbury 
ICT Manager. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


